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UN Medical Directors Policy on hǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǘƛƻƴǎΩ Provision of  
Cloth Masks and Other PPE for UN Personnel in the Context of COVID-19 

     

Regarding the provision and use of cloth masks and other personal protective equipment 
(PPE) for UN personnel in context of COVID-19, the UN Medical Directors (UNMD) provide 
the following consensus advice: 
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